March 8, 2022

Rob called the meeting to order at 7:03

Everyone was asked to introduce themselves and there were several new visitors to the
meeting.

We watched the March EAA chapter video.

Bruce shared his experience he had learning to installing and painting the Stewart fabric
system.

Gary told us about his visit to the Legend Cub factory in Sulphur Springs Texas and
showed pictures of the factory.

Members shared build updates on their projects.

There was discussion about the EAA Learn to Fly event in May.

There was discussion about trying to have any Young Eagles event in June.
Hot Springs is planning to have a fly-in the first Saturday of June.

Sturgis plans to start their monthly breakfast fly-in the first Saturday in May.

Meeting adjourned

Blue skies and tailwinds
Gary Schroeder



